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Temporary closure of Kitchi Gammi Park/Brighton Beach begins today

 

 

[DULUTH, MN] Beginning Tuesday, August 27, the City of Duluth will temporarily close Kitchi
Gammi Park/Brighton Beach to all traffic to allow contractors to safely perform work on select
park infrastructure and complete cement work in the park. The work is anticipated to last up to a
week.

 

The road construction portion of the Brighton Beach project is anticipated to wrap up in the
coming weeks, with the final phases of work being performed now on the entrances.

 

For more information on this and other Parks and Recreation projects, please visit
https://duluthmn.gov/parks/parks-planning/progress-in-the-parks/.
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